

Office of the INDIAN RIVER COUNTY ADMINISTRATOR

Jason E. Brown, County Administrator Michael C. Zito, Assistant County Administrator

MEMORANDUM

TO: Members of the Board of County Commissioners

FROM: Jason E. Brown

County Administrator

DATE: November 13, 2017

SUBJECT: Vero Beach Regional Airport – Request for Letter of Support

DETAILS:

The Vero Beach Regional Airport is making an application for a grant through the Small Community Air Service Development Program (SCASDP). Eric Menger, Airport Director, has requested a letter of support from the Indian River County Board of County Commission to include with the application package.

Attached please find a draft letter of support to be reviewed by the Board for the Chairman's signature.

FUNDING:

This is not a request for Funding or a Grant Match from Indian River County Board of County Commission.

RECOMMENDATION:

It is recommended that the Board of County Commission review and approve the draft letter of support for the Vero Beach Regional Airport's Small Community Air Service Development Program Grant Application.